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Good Afternoon,

DRMS reviewed the 2024 Annual Report for the above referenced permit.  Please see the attached
adequacy review questions.  A response to the adequacy is requested by 20 January 2025.

Thank you

Robin Reilley, M.S.  GISP
Environmental Protection Specialist II
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Deborah Hess 
Aaron Blair 
Zero Jasper Avenue 
P O Box 440 
Granby, Co  80446 
 
17 December 2024 
 
RE: Review 2024 Annual Report  Permit M2018030 
 
 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
DRMS has completedreviewing the  2024 annual report for the above referenced permit number.  The 
following questions came up during the review: 
 
In 2019 the affected area comprised 39.5 acres.  That changed to 14.4 acres in 2021 and has remained at 
14.4 acres since then.  However, no documentation such as reclaimed and released acres supports the 25.1 
acre change in affected area. 
 

1. Please explain the change in affected area to 14.4 acres and provide supporting documentation. 
 
Please submit the requested information by 20 January 2025. 
 
Sould you have questions I’m available to get them resolved. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Robin Reilley M.S. GISP 
Environmental Protection Specialist II 
Robin.reilley@state.co.us 
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